
 

 

 

 

Inclement Weather/ Emergency closings 

      In general we follow Anne Arundel County’s decision regarding weather related 

closures, especially on the first day of a weather event.  However, based on 

circumstances at our building and with our staff, we sometimes make an 

independent decision on the first and subsequent days of a weather event. The 

best way to stay informed is to check your email or listen to our voicemail 

recording. We do our best to post our decisions by 6:00 a.m.  

      If at any time you feel it is unsafe for you and your child to travel to school, it 

is your prerogative to keep him or her home from school. 

     If the snow begins late in the day, we appreciate the prompt pickup of your child 

to enable our staff to get home safely 

     A suggestion we have found to be helpful to parents is to make plans with  

other parents for days when schools are closed.  One parent can plan to  

take the first day off from work and have their child’s friend(s) over to  

his/her house. Then, the other parent reciprocates, which allows each set  

of parents to miss only ½ of the time from work.  This is also a good way to  

keep your child busy while having to remain at home! 


